Oregon R.R. & Navigation August 17, 1898.
Company.

W. L. Bull to James J. Hill.

The Northern Pacific Railroad's representa-
tion on the Oregon Railroad and Navigation
Company's board will be changed. Coster and
Adams retire. Their places will be filled
by C.S.Mellen and Col. Lamont. There will
also be a change in the Oregon Short Line's
representation-- Oakman will retire and E.
H.Harriman will succeed him. The Northern
pacific Werminal matter is greatly improved.
General correspondence v date.



